
                                                                                                  

 

 
Hello Year 2! 
 
Hope you are staying healthy, safe and well! As we enter the final week of the Summer Term and Year 2, I 

would like to say a massive well done to everyone for your dedication and resilience over the months we 

have been apart.  You are all SUPERSTARS! This week I would like to showcase some of the fantastic home 
learning that some of you have shown to me at the book swap or have sent by email. What have you been 
proud of this term? 

      
Art and cooking home learning by Yusra  
 

  
Art and PSHE home learning   by Joury and Joudy      
                                          

 
Amazing story writing by Samiya – ‘ The Lonely Giraffe’             A space jetpack by Samiya and her brother  

Soaring Skies  

Federation 



      

Art by An                        Information about the solar system by Darrian  

 

 

A fact file on Amy Johnson by Abidah  

 
Spanish 
How are you finding our new Spanish platform Duolingo? 
https://schools.duolingo.com/ 
 
The site has loads of fun activities to help you learn Spanish. How many 
points can you collect as you learn? This week you can collect 20 points 
for 10 minutes of Spanish learning . Remember you can phone the school 
office for your log in details if you have not received them yet. 
 

Final Book Swap  
This Tuesday there will be a final book swap and an opportunity for us to say our farewells to each other 
before the summer break. Your adults will also be able to collect your end of year report at this time and 
you can meet your new teacher.  Please do come along at your allocated time slot . It would be lovely to 
see you all before we break for the summer holidays.  
 

“The beautiful thing about learning is nobody can take it away 

from you.” 
 

Be kind, be good, and be safe. 

 

Ms Forde  
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